From: sherri crechiola <kinderseeds@hotmail.com> APPENDIX 'A' TO REPORT PSB 24-016
Sent: April 25, 2024 1:59 PM

To: mbuszkowski@hamtilonpolice.ca <mbuszkowski@hamtilonpolice.ca>
Subject: National Puddle Day

Hi there,

In the previous12 years the Hamilton Police Department have been supporting this event. This is an event
that honours the lives that have been cut short do to many different situations. We jump in puddles each year
to remember and reflect upon their memories. All funds donated go toward BFO and all rubber boots
collected go back into our community. We would love for your support again this year on Saturday May 11,
2024 from 10 am - 1:30 pm. Our event will be held at the Mount Hope Curling Club 3091 Homestead Dr. in
Mount Hope.

We would greatly appreciate any support you could send to make this community event bring more
awareness to slowing down on our roads because speed kills lives.
Thank you in advance.

| hope your having a nice day

Sherri Crechiola

Program Director
Kinderseeds Inc.

a place where children grow
www.kinderseeds.com




This FREE awesome event is being held on:

Sat May 11th from 11:00 AM - 1:30 PM at the Glanford Curling Club on Homestead Dr (Mount Hope).
It was created after one of the organizations 'Kinderseed' friends, Matthew (4 year old), was killed in a tragic
car accident on Upper James.

This event was created in his memory because he loved to wear rubber boots.

The organization collects rubber boots and donates them back into the community.

All monetary funds collected are donated to Bereaved Families of Ontario (Hamilton Chapter).

There are pony rides, BBQ food, face painting and many more things catered towards children, if you wish to
attend with your little ones.

Project Concern & MADD-Hamilton will be handing-out coloring books, stickers, and swag.

The fire department hoses down the grass and it's a very fun and muddy day!
So come out and join the fun!







